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DATE : 11 JUNE 2020

The ongoing coronavirus pandemic crisis resulted to the implementation of
community quarantine measures that restricts the movement and transportation of
people and operation of industries. This Commission recognizes the effect in the
insurance industry with regards to compliance to various reportorial requirements.
One of these is the submission of the Annual Report on Fire and Motor Car Policies
and Bonds lssued in CY 2019 as required in CircularLetterNo.20lg-73dated 23
December 2019.

ln view thereof, and relative to Advisory No. 3-2020 which had extended the
submission from 28 February 2020 to 30 June 2020, submission of compliance to
the requirements of the said circular is hereby further extended to 31 December
2020.

Submission of annual reports on policies and bonds issued in CY 2020 and onwards
is still enforced as prescribed in CL No. 2019-73.

Please be guided accordingly.

B. FUNA
Commissionerln


